

September 2025 Newsletter

- Welcome to all of the new children who recently began attending Beginning Steps this fall.
- Beginning Steps will be closed September 1st, in observation of Labor Day. Have a safe Labor Day Weekend!
- As the weather begins to get a bit cooler this fall, we will continue to go
 outside each day. Please remember to put warmer clothing in your
 child's cubby and bring a jacket on cooler days.



I'm Two...

Amira T. (9-5)

I'm Three...

Nolan K. (9-20)

Kolten S. (9-21)

I'm Four...

Bennett I. (9-3) Edith S. (9-30)

I'm Seven...

Teddy S. (9-20)

Staff...

Sabrina F. (9-6)

Erica (9-27)

Diana (9-28)